
6 July 2010 

  

Mr Mohamed Abdelaziz 

Secretary General of Polisario Front 

Algeria 

By fax:   +21321747206 

 

Dear Mr Abdelaziz  

It is with great sadness that the Australia Western Sahara Association heard this 
week of the passing of Mr Mahfoud Ali Beiba, President of the Saharawi 
Parliament. 

We offer our sincere condolences to the Polisario Front and to his family.  We 
acknowledge his great commitment to the people of Western Sahara, his 
significant work as leader and founder of the Polisario Front and his negotiating 
efforts at UN peace talks with Morocco.   We are certain that he will be greatly 
missed. 

  

With best wishes and in solidarity, 

  

Lyn Allison 

President 

Australia Western Sahara Association 

  

 


